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Vote in the Upcoming Election
The Town of South Bethany Election will be held Saturday, May 11th from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m .
at Town Hall. Information on voter eligibility can be found at http://ecode360.com/37590992

Degunkification Time: Annual Algae Removal
The Town has hired Solitude Lake Management to harvest algae from the canals. The work will
occur May 6th through May 15th between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. If possible,
please delay putting boats in the water until the work is complete, so as not to interfere with the
harvesting operation. 

Dejunkification Time: Bulk Trash Day is Coming
Saturday, May 11th is the bi-annual bulk trash collection day. Please place items by the curb not
sooner than 24 hours in advance of collection. A reminder that the following items are prohibited:
construction debris, automobile batteries, flammable/hazardous materials, oil/petroleum products,
oil-based paint, rocks, bricks, concrete blocks, concrete, dirt, stumps, tires, yard waste, propane
tanks; and A/C units, freezers, or refrigerators containing CFC freon gas. 

Put Your Parking Passes in Place
Parking passes will be required from May 15th through September 15th for parking along
Ocean Drive and streets east of Coastal Highway, as well as designated roadways west of
Coastal Highway. Remember to hang your placard in your vehicle to avoid issuance of a parking
ticket. Daily parking passes for use on streets west of Coastal Highway will be available for
purchase at the kiosk outside Town Hall beginning May 15th. 

Welcome, South Bethany Beach Patrol 2024!
The South Bethany Beach Patrol returns to the stands on Saturday, May 25th. Lifeguards will be
on duty weekdays from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m., and weekends from 10 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., through
Labor Day weekend. The SBBP reminds residents and visitors to please respect the beach rules
to ensure everyone has a safe and enjoyable summer. Lifeguards may stop any activity deemed
to be a nuisance.

Memorial Day Holiday
Town offices will be closed Monday, May 27 th in observance of Memorial Day. Have a safe
Memorial Day weekend! 
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